
 

 
Thursday 21st April 2022 

Young Voices performance 4th May 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
On Wednesday 4th May, Year 4 and the Enfield Heights Choir will be taking part in a concert at the 
O2 Arena held by Young Voices, an organisation who run “the largest school choir concerts in the 
world”.  I would like to apologies’ if the level of commitment has been unclear up until now.  
 
The concert 
On this day, our singers will rehearse as part of a choir of up to 8,000 children from schools across 
London and the South East of England. The music team (Mr Merit-Hall Ms. Rilievo, and Mr Okine) 
have been teaching the repertoire of songs written and arranged for the concert. This is a fantastic 
opportunity for your child to perform in a world famous arena, in front of a live audience.  
 
Young Voices at Home 
In addition, details of how your child can access recordings, backing tracks and lyrics for each of the 
songs has been, shared on DB Primary so they can get familiar with and practice them in their own 
time as well. We strongly encourage that our students dedicate as much time as they can to learning 
the songs at home as well as in school, so that they are as ready as possible for the big day! 
 
Tickets and t-shirts 
Unfortunately, all tickets for the 4th May have sold out, but you may pre order a video of the 
performance. Children will need to be dressed in either a plain white t-shirt, or a Young Voices  
T-shirt, which can be bought using the following link: 
https://www.johnrobertsassociates.com/product-category/young-voices/  
 
After the concert 
Whether you attend the concert as an audience member or not, the expectation is that your child 
will be picked up that evening from school at approximately 10-10.30pm. It will be a long day but 
the sense of achievement and sheer joy from being part of such a great experience will be more than 
worth it!  The children will be allowed to come to school for 10:30am the next morning to ensure 
they have had enough sleep.   
 
Apologies once again if the message was miscommunicated.  
 
If you have any further queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
Mr Hilias Ioannou 
Assistant Headteacher 


